		Thursday, February 2, 2017
4:00pm

Water SWAT Team Meeting
In attendance:  Olivia Webb, Morgan Johnston, Art Schmidt, Keith Erickson, Kishore Rajagopalan, John Berens, Lauren Excell, Stephanie Cash

1. Introductions and review of Water SWAT Team goals 

1. Review of pending recommendations
1. BIF Greywater: iWG supports the recommendation and has transmitted the recommendation to F&S.
0. John & Lauren will submit student proposal to Student Sustainability Commission to add a permanent meter to BIF.
0. Benefits of permanent meter: data on greywater use over time, making data available for students and the public 
0. Discussion of related issues: potential for a dynamic website for campus water system delivery, with live and historic data to generate community interest
1. Increase Cooling Tower COC: iWG suggests the cooling tower owned by Campus Recreation as a target for the recommendation.
1. Other potential buildings: Ice Arena, State Water Survey Building, Housing
1. Design Center Greywater Piping: Greywater piping for the Design Center is an “alternate” bid item for the project .
2. iWG suggests that the Water SWAT team consider broader recommendations for a more systematic approach to greywater piping 
2. [bookmark: _GoBack]Discussion of related issues: Illinois plumbing code, onsite treatment plant requirement, 16% increase in water rates 

1. Discussion on edits to SWAT/iWG process
2. Send feedback to Olivia & Morgan by Feb. 24
0. Questions: What has worked well? What has not worked so well? What would you like to see the SWAT team be? 
2. Topics of discussion:
1. Role/Scope: What is the role of SWAT Teams? What prompts a recommendation? How in depth should recommendations be (vetting, cost comparisons, consult researchers?)?
1. Communication: What is the status and final results of recommendations? How can communication be improved between SWAT teams and the iWG, units, campus community and the public? 

1. Scheduling and other logistics 
3. Water SWAT team will meet every other week, as arranged by Doodle poll
3. New members: Lauren Excell (student member), Stephanie Cash (student clerk)
3. Joint meeting with Agriculture, Land Use, Food, and Sequestration SWAT team (ALUFS) this semester 

